
 We have 8 large Christmas lights for sale. These are lights that we hang on utility poles 
during the Christmas season. They are approx. 5 to 6 feet tall. We are asking for $100.00 each, 
but may consider reasonable offers. If you would like more information, please call the Borough 
Office at 814-793-3213. 
 

 
 


